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NOTICE 

Subiect: Declaration of results oflCSE Year 2023 Compartment/ Improvement Examinations 

The ICSE Year 2023 Compartment / Improvement Examination Result will be declared on 
Thursday, 10th August 2023, at 3:00P.M. 

The result will be made available on the official website of CCSCE, www.cisce.org. 

The schools concerned will be provided with marks of their candidates who took the 
ICSE Year 2023 Compartment/ Improvement Examination. These marks will be made available on 
the CAREERS Portal. 

It may be noted that, the candidates who are successful at the Compartment Examination and whose 
overall results change from PCNA (Pass Certificate Not Awarded) to PCA (Pass Certificate 
Awarded), must return the previous Statement of Marks in original, to CISCE through their school. 
On receipt of the same, the revised Statement of Marks and Pass Certificate will be sent to the 
candidates' school. 

Regarding Improvement Examination, the candidates whose overall results change from PCNA 
(Pass Certificates Not Awarded) to PCA (Pass Certificate Awarded) or from SPCNA (Supplementary 
Pass Certificate Not Awarded) to SPCA (Supplementary Pass Certificate Awarded), must return the 
previous Statement of Marks in original, to CISCE through their school. On receipt of the same, the 
revised Statement of Marks & Pass Certificate will be sent to the candidates' school. 

Similarly, the other candidates who appeared for the Improvement Examination, on the declaration 
of the Results, should return the previous Statement of Marks and the Pass Certificate in original, to 
CISCE through their school for the revised documents to be issued to the candidates. On receiving 
the same, the revised documents will be sent to the candidates' school. 

With warm regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

JAvott: 
Gerry Arathoon / 

Chief Executive & Secretary 




